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5 June 2017
Dear Parent /Carer
Re: Year 7 language options
On joining The Bourne Academy your child will have the opportunity to study either Spanish or French. 

We would like to take this opportunity to let you decide which language your child would prefer to study in year 7. 
The places will be allocated on a first come first serve basis. 

Would you please complete this form and return it on transition day, Wednesday 5 July 2017.

Yours faithfully
Mrs R Bennett
Director of Impact of Teaching on Learning & Student View

_____________________________________________________________________

Your child’s name …………………………………………………………………………………………………

1.  Would your child prefer to study Spanish or French in year 7 at The Bourne Academy?  …………………………………………………………………………………………
2. Which language(s) did your child study in primary school?   

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

3. If known, what level has your child achieved in this/these language(s)?

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
4. Can your child speak a language other than English? ……………………………………

If yes, which language?  ………………………………………..
Please circle the options that apply
Speaking and listening:     
basic        conversational         fluent
Reading and writing:        
basic         conversational         fluent

Principal:  Mr M Avoth
The Bourne Academy, Hadow Road, Bournemouth, BH10 5HS     Tel. 01202 528554
www.thebourneacademy.com     admin@thebourneacademy.com
The Bourne Academy is a charitable company registered in England under Company no. 07148158

Registered office: Hadow Road, Bournemouth, Dorset  BH10 5HS


